Senior Pastor—Bob Jacobs Bob@rcwestminster.com or 605-545-2162

Pastor for Family Ministries—Skyler Bascom Skyler@rcwestminster.com or 541-405-1511

Office Administrator & Bookkeeper—Lisa Beck Lisa@rcwestminster.com

Operations Ministry Leader—Bill Beck bill@rcwestminster.com 605-209-1573

Family Ministry Leader—Natalie Eagan Natalie@rcwestminster.com or 312-804-2858

Worship Ministry Leader—Tori Davis Tori@rcwestminster.com

Accompanist—Rosellen Reese

Sermon Notes

You can also take notes in the Westminster App.

Please visit our App or My Westminster for our full Calendar of Events.

WESTMINSTER WEEKLY SEPTEMBER 28, 2025



Welcome to Westminster!

No matter who you are, we're glad you're here! We pray that you will experience the welcoming, healing, and transforming love of God.

You can learn a lot more about Jesus Christ and about Westminster by stopping by the Welcome Center in the lobby, by visiting rcwestminster.com, and/or by speaking with one of our pastors or staff members.

Please consider filling out a Connection Card (enclosed) and place it in the offering collection so we can connect and follow up with you!

1012 Sioux San Dr. Rapid City, SD 57702 Phone: 605.343.2164

Office Hours: Monday—Thursday, 9:00 to 3:00

www.facebook.com/RCWestminster

Website: www.rcwestminster.com

To download our app (Rapid City Westminster) use your phone's camera to scan the QR code.



Welcome & Announcements

Call to Worship (see screen)

Worship Song

Prayer of Confession (see screen)

Worship Song

Proclaiming the Gospel

Children's Message Natalie Eagan

Scripture: *Matthew 7:6*

Sermon: Don't Be a Pearl-Pusher Pastor Bob Jacobs

Community Prayer

Offering Ourselves to God Offering Song

Worship Song

Blessing

My Friends May You Grow in Grace

Children under the age of 4 may go to the nursery at anytime

OFFERING OR CODE



PLEASE HELP US CATCH UP ON GIVING

It's not unusual for churches to lag behind giving during summer months. If you've found yourself behind in giving, please bring your gift to worship this weekend (or soon), or make your gift here (https:// rcwestminster.com/give). Thank you. Our giving is necessary for our faith, and it blesses others. If you'd like to set up online giving, give Lisa Beck a call at the church office.

SUNDAYS THIS FALL

Last weekend at 9am, all our Sunday morning classes and groups begin, including nursery care, children, youth, and adults.

- Nursery Care
- **Kidventure** (Pre-K to 5th grade) (Room 6) Kidventure this year will follow the exciting whole story of the Bible by using "The Story"! Questions: email Family Ministry Leader Natalie Eagan at natalie@rcwestminster.com. A greeter will be in the lobby starting at 8:55 and escort you to room 6.
- New City Catechism (youth & adults) (Chapel) This class discusses the foundations of our faith through conversation of the Q & A format. 5th graders are welcome to join a parent in this class. There's a kids' version of the NCC in the lobby to use at home.
- The Basics of Christian Life (Room 1) Larry Froistad leads a weekly discussion of a video teaching on Christian faith. All are welcome.

Lord, it is sometimes more than I can comprehend that You would be willing to connect Your heart to mine in such a way that You feel all that I feel. Your willingness to share in my sorrow and grief makes me love you even more. May I praise Your holy name forever. Amen

TEEN CENTER

Teen Center will be starting Sept 17th. If you are interested in helping feed the students you can make a monetary donation which enables us to purchase fresh fruits, or you can donate snacks. We feed over 50 kids weekly. There is an Amazon gift registry that can be found on Amazon under Programs-Gifting-Gift-list-Beth Christensen-Teen Center or you can just drop off snacks in the kitchen and label them for teen center. We also need people willing to help with dishes one Wednesday a month from 5:30 to 6:30. Please Contact Beth Christensen with any questions 815 979 7125.

KITCHEN DEDICATION MEAL NEXT SUNDAY!

Join us on Sunday, October 5th following services as we celebrate the completion of our AMAZING new kitchen!! Thanks to some amazing volunteers, a great lunch of BBQ Pork on Aunt Minnie Buns, Baked Beans, Salads and Desserts will be provided!! Thanks to your generosity Westminster will be able to feed and nurture hungry souls long into the future! If you can help with setup or cleanup, please call or text Kathy White! 605.430.9284 Ksissonwhite@icloud.com

MEN'S RETREAT

Going Deeper With God, A Personal Renewal Retreat. Do you desire more of God? He desires more of you! October 3-5 Camp Rimrock Retreat Center. Sign up at the website https:// www.rimrock.camp/index.php/mens-retreat/.